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Technical Delegate’s Report

The driver Max Verstappen used a previously used internal combustion engine (ICE) during the
qualifying session where the FIA seals were removed from it without FIA supervision. As this is not in
conformity with Article 28.4i of the 2015 Formula One Sporting Regulations, this power unit should be
considered as a new one which then is Max Verstappen'’s eighth new internal combustion engine for
the 2015 championship season.

| am referring this matter to the stewards for their consideration.

Jo Bauer

The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate



